
 Western Avenue, Seaton Delaval,  

Whitley Bay, Tyne & Wear, NE25 0EP.  

Telephone: 0191 237 1239. 

E-mail: Admin@seatondelaval.northumberland.sch.uk 
 

Headteacher Mr. O. Flitcroft. GDNSM, PGCE, NPQH, 

PQSI. 

18th May 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer.  

As a school we value the opinions of parents/carers and it has come to our attention that 

some people are beginning to struggle for before school care for their children now that more 

businesses are asking staff to return.  

If we have enough interest we would like to propose the following option:  

Before school provision starting 21st June 2021 from 8am – 8.50am for children in Reception 

to Year 4. The cost would be £3.00 per child. 

To make this a viable option there would have to be at least 4 children attending every 

morning (this would be to cover the cost of wages, on costs, electricity and materials to be 

used by children). If you think you would use this provision kindly return the slip below by 

Wednesday 26th May 2021. 

 

  

Yours sincerely,  

Mr O Flitcroft,  

Headteacher. 

 

 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

 

Before School Club  

Name of child………………………………………. ……………………. 

 

I would use the Before School Club Provision ……………days per week  

 

 

Signed……………………………………….. Parent/Carer  

 

Date………………………… 


